
As the executive director of the JP4 Foundation - an organization born to honor
the short life of Johnny Price IV, December 4th is always a tough day for me to
navigate. It brings feelings of sadness, grief, and reflection.

During one of my first meetings with John and Lisa Price, I asked what they hoped
to have their son’s foundation accomplish, Lisa looked at me with a tear in her
eye, and a smile on her face and, without hesitation, said, “To improve the lives of
as many kids as possible – that’s what John-John would have wanted.”
 
Eight years later, we continue to deliver on Lisa’s vision. The JP4 Foundation is
improving the lives of children with healthy food, healthy activity, and most
importantly, healthy relationships. Year round, we make sure kids in some of our
toughest communities have supportive and healthy relationships with young adult
mentors from their community.
 
Today, I am asking for something far more valuable than money. I am asking for
your time. Four minutes. The JP4 Foundation is improving the lives of children
and making a difference. In honor of Johnny, please invest four minutes to
watch how young lives are changed.

I know Johnny is looking down on us from heaven. I hope everything this
foundation does continues to remind you of the love Johnny had for others.

https://jp4foundation.org/
https://youtu.be/QrVKQmVHRJc


 
Warm regards,

Jeff Huth
Executive Director

The JP4 Foundation is a Non-Profit Organization recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)(3) public charity. 100% of all donations
will be used for the development of the infrastructure, programs, and services of The JP4 Foundation. All donations are tax-
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